
10 DOWNING SlREET

THE PRIME MINIS I ER 19 May 1982

Thank you very much for your letter of 12 May

and the warning that, if we secure an agreement on

Argentinian withdrawal, the signatures on the document

will be important. The prospects for the negotiations

in New York look pretty bleak but we shall make one

more effort there.

The Right Honourable Julian Amery, M.P.
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